Welcome to IRSC!

Congratulations on your new job. As an IRSC Pioneer, one of the many perks you will
receive is a discount on tickets to IRSC Performing Arts shows.

To introduce you to the many exciting shows and experiences IRSC Performing Arts
and the McAlpin Fine Arts Center have to offer, we’'d like to invite you to be our guest.
Present this letter at the IRSC Box Office and your first two tickets to a show of your
choice* will be on us! After you enjoy your complimentary tickets, as an employee you
will continue to recieve a 50% discount on one ticket per performance.
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